
November 12, 1963 

Mrs, Harry Schnall 
132 Carroll Street 
Brooklyn, New York 

Dear Ann: 

I tried calling you, but was unsuccessful in reaching 
you at home, 

IT wonder if you would tw kind enough to send me a copy 
of the names and addresses of all members of the Family 
Circle. I would like to send them a reminder about a 
week in advance of the meeting itself, the time, and the 
address, 

T ppomise to return the list to you within a few days 
after I receive it. I would appreciate getting it as 
soon as possible. 

My fondest regards to Harry and to the chiddren and, 
of course, to your wonderful mother. 

Cordially, 

RABBI NORMAN LAMM 

NL:ff 



11/21/63 
THE DAVID LAMM FAMILY CIRCLE 

Reminder} 

We are looking forward to seeing you at the 
next meeting of the Family Circle 

on Saturday, Nov. 30 
9:00 P.M. 

at our home, 27 West 86th St., N.Y. C, 
(bet. Central Park West and Columbus St.) 

Apt. 12A 
Mindella and Norman Lamm


